
                                
Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Freedom of Dance are very excited to be starting up again at Wraysbury Primary 

School. Our street dance classes will commence on  Wednesday 11th May. 

 Dance routines to all your favourite sounds and latest RnB and hip hop tunes. 

 Wednesdays 3:15 – 4pm  

 Open to years 3,4,5 and 6 Only. 

 20 spaces available on a first come first served basis.  

 

There will be a small charge of £4.00 per session, which will need to be paid up 

front for the 8 week course CASH ONLY  taking us up to the Easter break totalling 

£32.00. The last session will be Wednesday 6th July. 

To secure your child’s place, please fill in the slip below and return it with payment to 

the school office at Wraysbury Primary School By Monday 9th May. 

 

Please note children will need to be collected promptly at 4pm from the Waylands 

gate.  

 

Yours Sincerely 

Samantha Harding 

Freedom of Dance  

07881690293 

---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Name ______________________   Class _________  

Signed (parent/Guardian) __________________ 

 

Emergency Contact 

Name ______________________         Tel   ______________________ 

 

Email________________________________________________________ 

 

Medical History (please include any past serious breaks / operations) 

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________

_____________________________________________________________________ 


